Application Feedback

Dear [Candidate's Name],

Thank you for applying to the [Program Name] at [Institution Name]. We appreciate the time
and effort you invested in your application.

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that we are unable to offer you admission to
the program this year. We received many strong applications, and the selection process was
highly competitive.

Please know that this decision reflects the limited number of spaces available and is not a
reflection of your abilities or potential. We encourage you to seek feedback on your application
if you would like to learn more about areas for improvement.

We wish you the best of luck in your future endeavors and appreciate your interest in [Institution
Name].

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]

[Institution Name]



